COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

NOTE TO FILE

PERMIT: M-2012-032

SUBJECT: Road in Governor Basin
FROM: Bob Oswald .)
DATE: Sept 8, 2014

e

In the Division’s inspection report of the August 20, 2014 inspection of the Revenue Mine, an error was

made in the “Observations” section of the report. It was inadvertently stated in the report that the repairs
to portions of the road to upper Governor Basin that were currently being undertaken by the operator, in

order for drilling equipment to access the drilling location near the historic Virginius Mine, were “under

USFS permit.”

The operator has contacted the Division to clarify that the operator obtained a permit from only Ouray
County for the repairs, believing at the time that this was the only permit required. No permit from the
USFS had been obtained as of August 26, 2014 (the date of the inspection report).

A revised inspection report will not be written, but this note to file will be made part of the permit record.

(c:\14-09 docs\Revenue Govr Rd county permit/rco)

G BB
& > fP%
& o
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106  http://mining.state.co.us ‘ﬁ; )
* L

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor | Mike King, Executive Director | Virginia Brannon, Director X igTE v



